
                                               
 

Oxfordshire Association of Cricket Officials (ECB ACO) 
(incorporating Oxfordshire Cricket Umpires & Scorers Association) 

 

Season finished and planning your next cricketing move – or maybe your 

club is going to need an umpire for next season? 

 

Oxfordshire ACO will be running umpires’ courses in the coming months 

so keep an eye on the Cherwell League website for details and dates 

 

Online Stage One courses can be accessed at: 

https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/r7qw03 

for those who wish to take the course, but we will be running face to face 

courses as well if you prefer this method of learning. 

 

We will also be running face to face Stage Two courses and an equivalent 

online version if there is sufficient interest expressed through the ECB 

ACO web site. 

To register and interest in the Stage Two course please click here 

 

An outline of these courses can be viewed at: 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/be-involved/officials/find-a-course/Umpiring-

courses 
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